
 
 

 
 

 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
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(702) 892-7313 
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May 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Culinary Provider, 
 
In March, Congress passed a bill that allows for 100% payment of COBRA 
premiums from April 1st through September 30th. 
 
If you have a patient presenting to your office that is determined to no longer be 
eligible, they may be able to continue their Culinary coverage by enrolling in 
COBRA. 
 
Please tell the patient(s) they will need to complete the enrollment process on 
the Culinary Health Fund’s Patient Portal at: www.culinaryhealthfund.org/portal 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact one of our 
Healthcare Services Associates at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund  

http://www.culinaryhealthfund.org/portal

